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In this work, we evaluated the 3D-QSAR models of 40 dipeptidyl boronic acid proteasome inhibitors using Topomer CoMFA, the multiple correlation coefficient of fitting, cross-validation and external validation were 0.908, 0.647 and 0.703, respectively. The results indicated that the obtained Topomer CoMFA model not only has favorable estimation stability but also good prediction capability. Then, 33 new molecules with higher activity than that of template molecular were designed successfully. The results showed that the the obtained results from topomer CoMFA, as a guidance, combining with the Topomer Search were applied to conduct ligand-based virtual screening and design new dipeptidyl boronic acid proteasome inhibitor derivatives. I hope this paper is suitable for “Journal of the Serbian Chemical Society”.
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